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HOLY TRINITY ARMENIAN APOSTOLIC CHURCH OF GREATER BOSTON

145 BRATTLE STREET e CAMBRIDGE. MASSACHUSETTS 02138 e TEL: 354-0632

REVEREND FATHER MAMPRE KOUZOUIAN
(Pastor)

November 7, 1980

Dear Parishionerns:

To those of you who have made youn Stewardship PLedge
gor 1981, we thank you! d Big ey

We nemind those of you who have yet to 4L out your
Stewandship PLedge cand for 1981 to do s0 within the next few
days, and mail it to the Church Office. 1§ you need a pledge
carnd, please call the Church Ofgice. '

12 48 important that we neceive all pledge cards within
i_:he next few days since the total amount pledge by all our parish-
Lonens detenmines the 1981 operating budget forn our Church.

We are planning a Zelephone campaign which will begin
on_November 24, Zo nreach fhose of you whom we have noZ heard
grom an order to answer any questions that you might have con-
cerning the Stewarndship Program.

In Zhe meantime, we are encouraged by, and thank you
gor your participation and support.

Sincenely youns,
Pastor and Panish Council




